
FOI Request point 3- any correspondence between Welsh Government 

departments and their Scottish counterparts relating to the content of the book 

 

From: Welsh Government official 1 

 

Sent: 18 August 2021 13:10 

To: Scottish Government official 1  

Subject: Jubilee working group meeting  

 

Hi  

 

Hope you are well. 

 

Are you involved in the discussions around DfEs plans for a Queen's Platinum 

Jubilee commemoration book for children in Primary Schools. 

 

Just wanted to know what the Scottish Governments line is with the proposal – is it 

something you are supporting? 

 

I am meeting DfE next week and I want to make sure I know what other devolved 

governments views are before I agree anything.    

 

Best Wishes 

 

 

 

From Welsh Government official 1 

Sent: 10 January 2022 17:14 

To: > Scottish Government official 2 

Subject: RE: In Confidence: Queen's Jubilee Book second draft manuscript/batch 

one spreads 

 

Hi  

 



Thanks for the update – if we could see your response that would be great. 

 

I have attached our initial response – I am arranging for a Welsh history expert to 

review the content for us. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Welsh Government official 1 

Sent: 07 January 2022 13:04 

To: Scottish government official  1 

 Subject: FW: In Confidence: Queen's Jubilee Book second draft manuscript/batch 

one spreads 

Importance: High 

 

Hi  

 

Hope you are well. 

 

I presume you have received a request from DfE in relation the jubilee book. 

 

Can I ask how you are approaching this and how you are sending feedback back? 

 

Are you happy with the Scottish element within the book? 

 

Best Wishes 

 

 



From WG official 1 

To Scottish Government officials 1 and 2 

 

21/01/2022 - WG Govt comments on book shared with SG - (enclosure 1) 

 

Hope you are both well. 

 

Sharing with you the comments we are about to send to DfE on the latest draft of the 

Jubilee book following a review by our History expert. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


